ISSA Board Meeting

November 17, 2009

Present:  Javier Torner, John Ashley, Gary Pierce, Sue Atherton, Lorraine Frost, Laura Carrizales

Started at 12:08pm

Nov 24th evening meeting has 19 attendees confirmed.  NPA has been invited; approximately 10 will be allowed to attend.  Menu will be the same and price to attend will be the same.  Recommend that a petty cash fund be established to cover any costs for chapter meetings, since cash is required for payment.  Thus a $50 petty cash fund will be established.  Sue recommend a petty cash fund of $50, Gary seconded.  Board approved recommendation.   


John will MC the meeting. 
Logo submission is still outstanding.  

Waiting for confirmation of InfoSec club at CSUSB for Dec evening event.  
Michelle Behne, CSUSB student organization is interested in a presentation for the club on the campus.  Week of Dec 14, 2009.  
Confirmed speaker for January –  ANSI standards – 27001 – EC First
Cyber Security Fair – interest from students but we have not had any additional memberships as yet.  Gary will provide contact info for MISA and Swift.  Javier will send an interest letter and ask if they are interested in becoming a part of Chapter – with waiver of chapter dues for first year for students. 
Old business:

Lorraine to follow up on CPE credits for officers and presenters.

Lorraine to send James monthly meeting minutes for posting to website.  Suggestion that these be restricted to members only.  
Closed at 12:35 pm
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Submitted by Lorraine Frost 

Secretary, Inland Empire ISSA

October 20, 2009
